
 

 

Senior School Guidance Officer News  
 
QTAC (Queensland Tertiary Admissions Centre) 
 
Any student wanting to go to University next year must complete a QTAC application. 
Please note all students should have received a QTAC Guide at school. If not, guides are 
available through Y block reception. Please be aware applications open 3 August. 
Application details are on page 6 of your QTAC guide 
 
In addition, please find link below from the Queensland Tertiary Admissions Centre 
(QTAC) with important information about applying for tertiary courses for current year 
12 students. 
Year 12 PowerPoint Presentation (attached) 
 
SCU STAR Early Entry – Year 12 DIRECT ENTRY to UNIVERSITY 
Please be aware applications for the SCU STAR program are now open!  
SCU STAR enables Year 12 students to gain early admission to Southern Cross University 
on the basis of their school Principal's recommendation. STAR Early Entry matches an 
individual student to a particular Southern Cross University course based on their 
likelihood of success in their chosen discipline. Applications for current Year 12 students 
are now open for study in 2018. For more information, please go to scu.edu.au/STAR 
  
2017 Scholarship Opportunities – University 
Please use the following links to look at scholarship opportunities with information on 
application dates and how to apply. 
Griffith University 
https://www.griffith.edu.au/scholarships 
University Of Queensland 
https://scholarships.uq.edu.au/ 
Southern Cross University 
http://scu.edu.au/scholarships/ 
Queensland University Of Technology 
https://www.qut.edu.au/study/fees-and-scholarships/scholarships-and-prizes 
Bond University 
https://bond.edu.au/future-students/study-bond/how-apply/scholarships 
A reminder that applications for the 2018 Bond University Scholarship program are open 
until Monday, 31 July, 2017. 
 
University Open Days 2017 
QUT – Sunday 30 July 
UQ – Sunday 6 August 
Southern Cross University (Gold Coast Campus) – Sunday 13 August 
 
GC TAFE – Direct Entry – Now Open 
TAFE Queensland Gold Coast's Direct Entry gives Year 12 students the chance to secure 
a place early and guarantee entrance into a TAFE Diploma without using an OP or Rank 
score. 
 
Submissions for 2017 Year 12 students are now OPEN and close online on Friday 18 
August 2017. Please go to the following link to apply:  
http://tafegoldcoast.edu.au/study-with-us/school-students/direct-entry/ 
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Students are also encouraged to apply for a TAFE Queensland Scholarship. For 
further information or to apply for a Scholarship please visit: 
www.scholarships.tafeqld.edu.au. 
 
TAFE at School Courses 2018 
Any student wanting to complete a TAFE at Schools program please be aware of the 
following courses. TAFE Courses 2018 (attached)  
Application open Tuesday 1 August and close on the 27 November. 

 
 
Steve Jones 
Guidance Officer – Senior School 
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